
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
 
 
 
July 29, 2021 
 
 
 
Jenna Gilbreath, Director Special Projects 
DaVita Inc.  
e-mail: jenna.gilbreath@davita.com 
 
RE:  Certificate of Need Application #21-73 DaVita Inc. Cooks Hill Dialysis Center Project 
 
Dear Ms. Gilbreath: 
 
Thank you for your July 28, 2021, e-mail requesting to withdraw the Certificate of Need 
application #21-73 referenced above. 
 
Washington Administrative Code 246-310-990 provides the timeline for withdrawing applications 
and the amount of the review fee to be returned.  For this project, sub-section (4) applies.  As a 
result, DaVita, Inc. will receive 75% of the $25,054 review fee, or $18,790.50.  The refund will be 
sent separately to you at the following address. 
 

DaVita Healthcare Partners Inc. - North Star Division 
32275 – 32nd Avenue South 
Federal Way, Washington  98001 

 
If you have any questions, please call me at (360) 236-2955. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Eric Hernandez, Program Manager 
Certificate of Need 
Office of Community Health Systems 

mailto:jenna.gilbreath@davita.com



